
CLEARFIELD TOWNSHIP 
Special Meeting 
June 16,2025 

7:00 p.m. 
 
Henry McNutt, Don Reed, Tyler Kovach, secretary and 2 signed in guests were in 
attendance. 
 
The meeting was opened with the Pledge of Allegiance. 
 
New Business:  
 
The Building Project sealed bids were opened and read as follows: 
 

Name of Bidder Contract No 1 Add Alternate No 1 Add Alternate No 2 Add Alternate No 3 Add Alternate No 4 

 Base Bid roof/fasteners        shed/shed      stone façade       pole bldg 

Arkadia Contracting Corp  $   228,940.00   $            36,900.00   $             39,790.00   $             33,460.00   $           96,000.00  

Blair Construction  $   179,500.00   $            28,000.00   $             26,800.00   $             31,500.00   $           79,900.00  

Grahamboys LL DBA Graham Const  $   309,947.00   $            44,298.00   $             25,780.00   $             35,564.00   $           92,539.00  

 Mechanical Electrical    

Air System Mechanical   $     32,000.00      

Hranec  $     19,900.00          

Alderson Crawford Electric    $     17,586.00        

            
 
Henry made a motion to accept Base Bid Contract No 1 with no alternatives to 
Blair Construction. Don seconded. Carried. This includes roof, siding, doors, 
and windows. No alternatives were awarded. The grant overage of $10,100 will be 
covered with the Contingency and difference paid with Equipment Fund. 
 
Supervisors discussed the need for an agenda setting meeting. Henry made a 
motion to approve placing the legal ad for agenda setting monthly meetings at 
7:00 p.m. on August 27, September 24, October 22, and November 26. Tyler 
seconded. Carried. 
 
Tyler made a motion to replace misplaced P.O. Box key for a cost of $17.00. 
Henry seconded. Carried. 
 
Henry made a motion to hire Aaron Raible as asst secretary. Tyler seconded. 
Carried. 
 
Applying for DCED grants was discussed. Tyler will contact Elan Lewis Welter 
and ask if she can help. She has written grants for others. 
 
We are in need of another summer help employee. A 15 year old boy may be 
interested. We will review Labor Laws and supervisors agreed to hire if 
conformed. 
 
Carbon Center Road has a mine subsidence hole in the area of 714 Carbon Center 
Road. We have a map of mines in that area. Jake filled with Rip Rap and DEP was 
contacted. DEP will cover the cost of stone to fill. We will get quotes for 
seismograph testing to see the extent of work needed. We will get quote from 
Bauer Excavating for cost of road opening. We will contact Marci Mustello for 
any help. 
 
The complaint of Rays Road, a private road, and Shields Paving using it was 
when sealing Cornetti Road was followed up. Tyler spoke with Shields Paving and 
did not tell them to ‘not to pave it’ diffusing rumor it was said. Don asked 
Jane if she talked with Shields-she did not. Shields Paving took before and 
after pictures of road. They used the front part for a piece of equipment. John 
Sanders saw 3 triaxles on it. Don said he inspected road. This is a civil 
matter between Rays Road residents and Shields. 
 
The meeting was opened to the public.  
 
With no further business, Henry made a motion to adjourn the meeting. Don 
seconded. Carried.   
      
Meeting adjourned at 7:40 p.m. 
              Respectfully,           Jane Bauldoff, Secretary   


